Daily Announcements
Monday, March 25th
The HMS Jazz Ensemble competed in the Strath Haven MS Jazz Festival on Friday, March 22nd. The band received the highest rating of superior for the second time in a row and was the only band at the festival to receive a superior rating from all 3 judges. The trumpet section, consisting of 8th graders Charlie Chen, Evie Bannan, Pat Lawson, Leo Fischer-Pasternak and 7th graders Brian Heckler and Wesley Bozman, earned the Best Trumpet Section of the festival. 7th Grader Wesley Bozman on trumpet was voted the best soloist in the band by the judges. 8th Grader Charlie Chen on piano, trumpet, and flugelhorn was voted one of the two best soloists in the entire festival by the judges. Come check us out next Friday, May 29th at Haverford High School when we play with world-famous trombone player Elliot Mason! Hope to see you there.
The Haverford SWAG sale has been extended until 11:59PM tonight (Monday)! The link to order can be found on the HMS website. Order today!
Put on your purple tomorrow (Tuesday) to show your support for Epilepsy Awareness Day and the 50 million people around the world who live with epilepsy.
We're coming into the final Reading Olympic meeting!! We have a meeting on Wednesday! Get ready to read people! March is the last month!
Friday is the final Friday in March and to celebrate and show our HMS and Philly spirit get out your Phillies sportswear and let's make it a great season by supporting our fighting Phils!
HMS, you let your pets represent! 100 Pets were submitted to the Pet Playoffs. Go to the HMS Homepage to pick your favorites in Round 1! Let's answer for ourselves, who has the best pet at HMS?
Here is an early reminder for the next French club meeting. It will be Tuesday, April 2. How is April Fool's day celebrated in France? Come find out and learn about some other spring time traditions and of course French foods. See you April 2 in room 139.
Tuesday, April 2nd, is National Light It Up Blue day to raise Autism Awareness! Wear Blue on April 2nd to support Autism Awareness!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a chance to win a 2018-2019 Haverford Middle School Yearbook. There will be two names drawn for each grade level. If you would like to use your H-PRIDE card for this week's incentive, you must write your name and homeroom on the back of your card then place your card in your grade level H-PRIDE bin located in the cafeteria. You must have your card in the bin by the end of your lunch period on Friday. Winners will be notified in homeroom next week. Please note: not everyone who enters will win a yearbook. If you do not win, your name will automatically be entered into all future drawings.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
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